
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

April 22th, 2025 

 

 

 

TO:             Flagler, Orange, and Volusia County Schools 

 
FROM:      Joe Cox, McDonald’s Owner 

 
SUBJECT:  A Special Thank You During Teacher Appreciation Week – May 5th-9th, 2025 

 
Dear Flagler, Orange, and Volusia County Educators, Administrators, and Support Staff 

 
My McDonald's® restaurants of Holly Hill (151 Ridgewood Ave), Daytona Beach (3001 N Atlantic Ave, 2994 

W International Speedway Blvd, 1121 Beville Rd, 1376 W International Speedway Blvd), Deland (2697 S 

Woodland Blvd, 1075 Williamsburg Pl, 102 E International Speedway Blvd), Ormond Beach (105 

Interchange Blvd, 100 S Nova Rd), Orlando (6195 W Colonial Dr, 5218 Silver Star Rd, 1411 S Hiawassee 

Rd ), and Palm Coast (5190 E Hwy 100, 4851 Belle Terre Pkwy) would like to say "THANK YOU" to 

the educators and school staff in our respective cities who make such an invaluable difference in the lives of each 

of their students and our children every day. To show our gratitude, we would like to personally invite you and 

your school staff to enjoy a Complimentary ANY size freshly brewed McCafe® Drip Coffee, Iced Coffee, or Hot 

Tea starting Monday May 5th through Friday May 9th, 2025. 

 
This offer is only available in-restaurant or drive-thru during this celebratory week at my restaurants located 

at the addresses noted above. All that is required to redeem your complimentary morning beverage mentioned 

above is to show your Flagler, Orange, or Volusia County School ID with your picture as proof of your being 

one of our honored teachers or staff members within one of the counties stated above at the point of purchase.  We 

respectfully ask that you only redeem one beverage per person per visit… no purchase is necessary however an 

Egg McMuffin or Sausage Biscuit goes fabulously with our Arabica Beans! 

 

Please let us know if we can help spread the word about Teacher Appreciation Week at your local 

McDonald's to your teachers and staff within Flagler, Orange, and Volusia counties.  Please place a copy of 

this letter in your school's office, and in your teachers’ mailboxes or in the school’s break room areas, as 

applicable.  Feel free to forward this via email as well! Thank you again for being a mentor within our 

communities. It's BEAN a pleasure to serve you and we hope you enjoy! 

 

Sincerely, 

Joe Cox – Owner                                                                     

Joselyn Cruz – Director of Operations 

Amy Shaw– Office Administrator (386-965-7190)                                     

                             

Teacher Appreciation 

Week 


